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Committee Secretary
Senate Standing Committees on Environment and Communications
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
 
To Whom it may Concern,
I am concerned about the watering down of the Protection and Biodiversity and Conservation
 Bill. The amendment removes the original intention of this bill –to protect the habitat of
 endangered and vulnerable species. The amendments make this bill useless.
Yours faithfully
Pat Schultz
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